
 

From: Jane Cameron <   
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 10:58 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application Number: A-2024-0011 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Regarding the application to permit the development of a building at 860-870 North Park 
Drive, consideration should be given to the increased traffic flow in and around the plaza 
and the reduced parking spaces.  Keep in mind that when the snow is cleared in the parking 
lot, it is dumped into existing parking spots therefore reducing the number of spots. This 
currently happens with the parking lot now.  
 
I strongly object to the proposal and request that it be denied. 
 
Jane Cameron Smith 
8 Northumberland Place 
Brampton, ON L6S4E5 
 
I authorize posting of my correspondence to the agenda. 

 


